
 

EXCITING THINGS  
ARE HAPPENING THIS MONTH! 
Costume Measurement Week: October 12th-16th 

Bring a Friend Week: October 19th-23rd 
Halloween Dress Up: October 26th-30th October tuition will be 

charged on 
Thursday, October 1st.

Your tuition will automatically be drafted from 
the banking account/credit card information 

you have listed on your account online. 
Please make sure this information is listed as 
you would like BEFORE our scheduled draft.

Please remember, payment declines for any 
reason will be subject to a $35 decline fee, 
and payments made after the 10th of the 
month will be subject to a $10 late fee.

To check out or change payment 
information:

https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/
ppLogin.asp?id=512488

Share your love for dance with a friend during 

BRING A FRIEND TO CLASS WEEK
October 19th-23rd

Does your BFF dance? No?! This is the perfect opportunity to show your friends what CDP is all about! 
Show off your dance moves and help your friend learn some new ones! This is one of CDP’s FALL FAVORITES!!

NEW THIS YEAR: Friends must register ahead of time by creating a parent portal through carydance.com
 Friends will be assigned a socially distanced space in the classroom (friends can join VIRTUALLY too!!). 

If you plan to bring a friend to class, please email to let us know at least one week prior 
so we can make proper accommodations! 

Remind them to wear something they can groove in!  
No dance shoes? Don’t worry! Friends are welcome to dance barefoot in any of our fall classes!

OCTOBER 
2020

CELEBRATING 26 YEARS  

OF DANCE THIS SEASON!

http://carydance.com
https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488
https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/portal/ppLogin.asp?id=512488


 

Costume Measuring Week … COMING SOON! 
October 12th - 16th 

This year, all dancers (and parents) will be required to attend COSTUME 
MEASURING WEEK. During this week, please plan to arrive to class a bit early, or 

stay a few minutes late to measure your dancer and select his/her costume sizes for 
this year’s SPRING RECITAL. 

We will be measuring costumes OUTSIDE at our temperature check- in table.
 Each parent will be responsible for signing off on their child’s measurements and 

costume sizes THIS WEEK ONLY.

To expedite the process, please come knowing your child’s dance class, studio, 
time, and teacher. If you are unable to come during the weeknight, please email to let 

us know so we can coordinate a time to measure your dancer.

Check out some of our  

costumes from past seasons! 



Wear your SPOOKtacular 
Halloween costume to class  

October 26th-30th 

Recreational class  
costume balances will be  

announced in  
OCTOBER! 

 Costume balances will be posted to 
your account in October and are 
due by November 1st. If we have 

your payment information on file, 
your costume balance will be 

drafted with November Tuition on 
Nov 1st.  To add or update your 

account information, visit 
www.carydance.com, click on 

“parent login” and sign in!

Mark your calendar!

CDP will be CLOSED on HALLOWEEN 
Saturday, October 31st

a: 683-A Cary Towne Blvd. Cary, NC 27511                 e: info@carydance.com                   w: carydance.com                      p: 919.467.7040        

Let’s get into the  

Halloween spirit! 

DROP OFF: Please remember that 
dancers should be dropped off no 
more than 5 minutes prior to the start 
time of their first class. The socially 
distanced space in the lobby is 
reserved for dancers with breaks in 
their schedule. For this reason, we 
cannot accommodate dancers who 
are dropped off more than 5 minutes 
prior to class. 

PICK UP: Please remember to arrive 
10 minutes prior to the end of your 
dancer’s last class of the evening. If 
possible, if your dancer is younger 
than 10, please try to park your car 
and pick up at the sidewalk. We do 
not like sending our dancers into the 
parking lot without an adult beside 
them.

CDP	will	be	CLOSED:	

Thanksgiving	-	Nov	25th-Nov	29th	
Winter	Break	-	Dec	19th-Jan	3rd	
Spring	Break	-	March	29th-April	4th	
Memorial	Day	-	May	31st	

and... 

RECITAL!	
Company Recital: June 17th
Dress Rehearsal: June 18th
Recital Shows: June 19th

**Other important date information coming soon**

Drop Off / Pick Up 

Reminders for Parents:

mailto:info@carydance.com
http://www.carydance.com

